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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net

Monday: P1-7 Mandarin 
               P5-7 Central Library

               P1-7 Pilates
Tuesday: P1-4 PE
Wednesday: P1-4 Central Library
               P1-4 PE

Thursday:  P5-7 Swimming
Friday:      Whole school photo

          Irish lessons P1-7
Thank you to every family in the school who participated so fully in World Book Day events in the school! It was a great week and the children are more enthused about reading as a result. Well done to our costume winners in Miss Mc Rory’s room- Cailin, Adam, Ethan P1 & Ethan P4 and those in Mrs Keown/ Mrs Boyd’s room: Cara, Codie, Niamh & Aisling. Well done also to our bookmark competition winners: Dara, Lauren, Aimee, Tyler, Molly & Gabrielle. It was a wonderful week!
P5-7 attended a Futsal tournament last Friday. This is a type of soccer & all children were outstanding in their efforts and sporting attitude. Our boys played very well but were up against very tough opposition. Our girls lost 1-0 due to a controversial last minute penalty in the final but were very deserving and worthy runners-up! Well done ladies!
We are celebrating Financial Capability all week and will be using money to give class rewards. Any child who has not brought in a small lidded tub needs to bring this in tomorrow. A tuck shop will be open at 2pm daily and children can bring a maximum of 35p daily in a purse or wallet to buy a healthy snack at it. A price list was sent home on Friday.
A whole school photo will be taken on Friday morn so we ask that everyone be in school for it. Individual and group photos were taken in Term 1 and so will not be taken again. This was missed in Term 1 and we feel it is important to record it, especially in our 50th year. 

Our anniversary books are now completely sold out but an order for further copies will be sent this Friday. If you wish to order one at a cost of £10, please send it to school this week as I will only be ordering as many as are paid for.

P5-7 will have swimming this Thursday and next Thursday to finish up their allotted sessions. 

Shauna Moynagh, from Colebrooke Fitness, has volunteered to lead Pilates lessons for all pupils for 4 Monday afternoons, starting today. Pupils should bring their PE gear on a Monday for it. She wanted to give back to the school following our celebrations a few weeks ago and we are so grateful for this amazing opportunity. Thank you!

REMINDER-The school will be closed next Monday and Tuesday for children. It will close at 1pm for all pupils on Wednesday 27th March to allow for staff training. We want to give families plenty of notice.
PUPIL OF THE WEEK:
Miss Mc Rory: 
Mrs Keown/ Mrs Boyd: Megan O’Driscoll
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OUR success is doing OUR best!

